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Dear Select Board, 

My name is Maggie Sky and I have been a resident of Natick for 20 years. 

I am asking you to stand with our brothers and sisters who live, shop, play and work in Natick,
helping to support every adult and child here in Natick so that they know that we welcome
everyone and that everyone belongs here. 

The Welcoming Community Policy states that "everyone who engages with town employees is not
asked about their immigration status to do business with the town, nor will town employees detain
people based on the belief that they might be in the US illegally." Natick and the town's municipal
government serves all community members, with no exception and no matter one's immigration
status. We want all who come to Natick to feel safe and welcome here. No person should feel that
they may be singled out and questions about their status.

Together we are stronger. When we take care of one another we are healthier as a collective. 

Thank you, 
Maggie Sky
 


